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Upcoming dates
Date Event

Monday 15th January 2024 Careers advisor in school
Tuesday 16th January 2024 Careers advisor in school

KS5 School council meeting
Y11 PE Rockclimbing (3:15-6:15pm)

Thursday 18th January 2024 Career Ambassadors meeting (lunchtime)

Results of the consultation on formulae and equation
sheets for GCSE exams in 2024

Ofqual have published the consultation results on formulae and equation sheets for
GCSE exams in 2024.

Exam boards will provide enhanced formulae and equation sheets for GCSE
mathematics, physics and combined sciences in 2024.

2024 will be the final year enhanced formulae and equation sheets will be provided,
with normal exam arrangements returning in 2025.
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Basketball fixture

The Year 7/8 basketball fixture against Four Dwellings, has been rearranged for Tuesday
23rd January. If you were playing originally, please can you collect a consent form from Mrs
Uffindall.

Apprenticeship

Have you ever wondered whether doing an apprenticeship could be an option for your
child? This guide especially designed for parents and guardians could be helpful when
considering different career options and pathways:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h7edKJi5sS9yJIvc1JwGzhvPRbEDk85Y/view?usp=sharing

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with our Careers Team at Lordswood if you have any
questions/require any support. You can email us at careers@lordswoodtrust.co.uk

We are looking forward to hearing from you.

Maria O'Neill. Careers (CEIAG) Lead.

Creative Careers

The art and design department would like to offer our students the chance to learn about
creative careers from a range of practitioners via classroom activities, lunchtime visits and
videos. If you, or someone you know, works as a creative professional and would be happy
to tell us more about your job role and journey towards your career please contact Miss
Tooley k.tooley@lsg.kevibham.org

London drama trip

We will leave school around 7.30 on Thursday 1st February and return at around 7.30pm
on Friday 2nd February. Please see the initial itinerary here.

London Drama trip 2024 Final Itinerary.docx

A full information booklet and a link to an online meeting for anyone wishing to ask further
questions will be in next week’s bulletin.

Mrs Swallow

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h7edKJi5sS9yJIvc1JwGzhvPRbEDk85Y/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yCmiRkUjP7h3Jklc4kr-eTUjwtX4ZqQv/view?usp=drive_web


School production club - Thursday 3.10-4.10pm

There will be letters going out to outline the arrangement for school production rehearsals
next week. If you have already signed up to this club through the online link we do not
need any further consent for attendance. If however, students wish to audition for the
school production and have not signed up they may attend the club on Thursday 18th
January, with a note in their planners, and will be added to the register then. During the
Summer term rehearsals will be until 4.30pm every week.


